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Department for Children, Adults and Health
	Private and Confidential
	Date:


Your Ref:


Our Ref:

Enquiries to:

Tel:

Fax:

E-mail:



Dear
Re: NAME

dob:

address:

We are currently undertaking a Single Assessment For early help (SAFeh) on the above, and understand that you are involved in working with the family. We would like to call a Team Around the Child / Family (TAC/F) meeting in order to discuss their strengths and needs, and to agree an action plan, identifying who should undertake what tasks. Please prioritise your attendance and input into the meeting as this early identification and intervention may meet their needs and prevent future escalating concerns.

The meeting will also agree one Lead Professional to link with the family and other professionals between reviews. The family will be asked who the best person would be to take on this role on their behalf, and where possible their views will be taken into account.

The meeting will be held on:

at:

and will be located at:

The family will be invited and also any other services involved. Please confirm your attendance. If you have another priority engagement and are unable to attend please contact: NAME on   Tel:   email, as soon as possible in order to transfer full information before the meeting. This can be done verbally or by a full written report.

Yours sincerely,

Name of SAFeh assessor 

Authorised by Heather Churchill

Early Help Partnership Officer 

Peter Murphy, Director for Children, Adults and Health, South Gloucestershire Council, PO Box 298,

South Gloucestershire Council, The Civic Centre, High Street, Kingswood, South Gloucestershire, BS15 1DQ

www.southglos.gov.uk


